
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the Town Board of the Town of Plattsburgh is considering adoption of 
an amendment to the Solar Energy Local Law, regulating the siting, construction, and operation 
of solar energy facilities within the Town. A public hearing will be held on Thursday, October 5th, 
2023 at 6:05 PM EST, at Town Hall, 151 Banker Road, Plattsburgh, NY concerning a Potential 
Local Law No. 3, 2023 in the Town of Plattsburgh. At such time and place all persons interested 
in the subject matter thereof will be heard concerning the same. All interested persons are 
encouraged to attend. Written and verbal comments and questions can be mailed to the Town 
Hall address 151 Banker Road, Plattsburgh, NY 12901. If special accommodations are required for 
your attendance please contact 518-562-6830. 
 
Dated: September 22, 2023 
 
By order of /s/ Kathryn B. Kalluche 
Town Clerk 
Town of Plattsburgh 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


